



We are kicking off the 4th annual St. Dionysios
Family to Family Diakonia Project to help local
families have a happy Christmas. This is a
national philanthropic initiative that Annunciation
joined in 2015.

We are adopting 20 families from John Sloat Elementary School, where a member of our parish serves as Principal.

With the support of our parish, we will be providing each family with a gingerbread house kit, a giftcard for a holiday meal, a giftcard to purchase each child in the family clothing or gifts.

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! VISIT THE LINK ATTACHED TO DONATE